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Welcome to Our 2011 Members
Welcome to our newest member: Country Coffee House. 
You can view contact information for all of our members on our searchable web directory.
Business News
Armstrong & Enderby Massage Clinic Unique Gift Ideas
Are you looking for a Christmas present for that difficult person on your list? How about a gift certificate for a massage from Kent or Dennis at the Armstrong & Enderby Massage Therapy Clinic? For more information or booking, call 250-838-6246.
Crystal Man Retail Gallery and Boutique Open House

The Crystal Man Warehouse is opening a Retail Gallery and Boutique at 28 Novoting Road in Ashton Creek. Just leave Mabel Lake Road at Ashton Creek and drive in front of the school until the road turns into Novoting. The retail gallery and boutique are located at number 28, which is the first driveway on the left.

There will be open houses on Saturday and Sunday December 3 and 4, Friday and Saturday December 9 and 10, and Friday and Saturday December 16 and 17.

Tours of the gallery can be made for other times by appointment only. Please phone 250-838-7686 to set up a time.

The Crystal Man Warehouse will also be hosting a Business-After-Business in January.  News on this event will be sent out to members soon.

Enderby Winter Market Announces Fall/Winter/Spring Dates
Enderby Winter Market will be taking place on the second and fourth Friday of each month from October 28 through March 23. The home to the Winter Market this year is the Seniors Complex in Enderby (1101 George Street).  It will take place from 2-5:30pm.

Come check out the variety of locally grown and organic winter vegetables, home-baking, chocolates, eggs, fruits in season, home-grown meats, canned goods, soups, fresh-ground flour, handmade arts and crafts, and quality products.

Winter Market Dates are: November 25, December 9 and 23, January 13 and 27, February 10 and 24, and March 9 and 23.

For more information and details on vendor spots call market manager Gabriele Wesle at 250-838-6581 or 250-306-6582

Green Croft Garden Updates

Green Croft Gardens has these products available for November: Rainbow carrots, carrots, savoy cabbage, red cabbage, green cabbage, brussel sprouts, red and yellow onions,  parsley root, squash: spaghetti, butternut, buttercup, red kuri, delicata, sweet dumpling, sugar pie pumpkin, red, black, and green kale, Italian dandelion, radicchio, chinese cabbage (suey choi), leeks, potatoes, beets, celery, sunchokes, salsify, and garlic.

Green Croft Gardens will be at these Markets:

· Coldstream Winter Farmers Market - every Wednesday from 2-6pm at the Coldstream Woman Institute Hall across from the school.
· Enderby Winter Market - every 2nd and 4th Friday of the month (November 25, December 9 and 23) from 2-5.30pm at the Enderby Seniors Citizen Complex.

· Kelowna Farmers Market - November 26 and December, 3, 10, and 17 from 9am-1pm at the Parkinson Recreation Center.
Howard Johnson Holiday Party Time and Room Rentals

The Enderby Howard Johnson celebrates New Years 2012 with live music from the Rippin Rattlers. They will be performing from 9pm to 2am. Dinner will be served from 7-9pm. Get a buffet-style dinner for two and a hotel room for only $120 per couple. Or just come for dinner and entertainment at $40.00 each after 9pm. The Howard Johnson will also be selling entertainment-only tickets at the door for only $15 provided there is still space available. Ring in the New Year at the Howard Johnson Inn.
Book your Christmas Party in the Howard Johnson Banquet room for a reasonable rate. Call Gail for details at 250-838-6825.
The Howard Johnson Inn is now offering monthly, bi-weekly, and weekly room rentals. From October 1 to May 1 2012, rooms will be available to rent for $800 per month, $450 biweekly, and $250 per week. The rooms have two double beds and housekeeping three times a week.  Laundry is not included and no pets. There is a maximum of 12 rooms available to rent on a monthly, bi-weekly, and weekly basis.  Some are already rented so book now by calling 250-838-6825.
McLeod Insurances Is on the Move
In case you have not heard the news yet, McLeod Insurance is on the move!

McLeod Insurance will be relocating to the old Video Express location at 801 George Street. McLeod is excited about its new location, which will feature more space for employees and customers alike. The exact move-in date is not yet confirmed but renovations are already under way and McLeod Insurance anticipates that the move to its new location will occur early in 2012.
NorVal Computer Ready with Christmas Gift Ideas
Christmas is right around the corner, so get a head start by shopping today.  NorVal Computer can help to find the right gift idea to fit your budget and also offers lay-away and pre-order services. NorVal can order in any computer devices, tablets, gamers headphones, or GPS devices that you might want, so be sure to ask one of the friendly staff if you are looking for something specific. Just call with your wish list and NorVal will get it for you!

Other great deals from NorVal include a December computer cleanup special for $59 and great computer systems for your home or business.
Norval Computer’s resident computer wiz, Techie-Tim, is always willing to travel to you for on-site repairs, as well as pick up or delivery of computers and parts. 
Remember to come out during the NorVal customer appreciation weekend on December 2-4! View Norval’s specials online here.
One Joy Medi-Spa

Do you have toenails that need trimming or just sore feet? Let One Joy Medi-Spa make your toes and feet feel fabulous!  What is difficult for you is easy for someone else to help with. As we get older, it becomes harder and harder to care for our feet.  There are many major health and safety benefits if you take proper care of your feet and toenails, including: 
1. Balance - feet that are healthy and pain-free help you keep your balance, which helps avoid falls.  
2. Keeping Fit - healthy feet allow you to stay active. Keeping fit helps prevent blood clots and keep your bones and muscles strong.
One Joy’s certified esthetician will give your feet the attention they need and deserve. Reasonable prices start at $19.99 for a toenail trimming and a foot soak. 
Business and Community

Runaway Moon Theatre Gives Thanks

Runaway Moon Theatre would like to thank Ted Morrison and all of the Enderby & District Credit Union staff for the dedication that they have shown to the community and the many ways they show their support.
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Enderby & District Credit Union uses its popcorn machine to raise donations for the community. Runaway Moon Theatre representative Donlea McCombs has “experienced, first hand, the concentration to detail it takes to keep the popper popping; and to making sure that the batch doesn't burn. What a fun way to bring awareness and support to organizations in Enderby. Your efforts are appreciated!”
“Enderby & District Credit Union continues to support local organizations and community members above and beyond the call of duty,” explains McCombs.
Chamber Action
Annual General Meeting

The Enderby & District Chamber of Commerce's Annual General Meeting will be held on November 24, 2011 at the Enderby Legion at 6pm.

All members in good standing of the Enderby & District Chamber of Commerce are welcome to attend.  Admission is free for members. Food and refreshments will be served. Please RSVP with the Chamber by November 21.

Chamber of Commerce welcomes new Executive Director 
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The Board of Directors and staff of the Enderby & District Chamber of Commerce are very pleased to announce that Darren Robinson will be joining the Chamber in the capacity of Executive Director effective December 5, 2011.
Darren has spent the past 10 years in the tourism industry, including three years as Marketing Manager for The Fairmont Jasper Park Lodge and three years as Executive Director for Tourism Powell River. His education includes a Bachelor of Tourism Management degree from Thompson Rivers University in Kamloops, BC, where his studies included tourism research, marketing, branding, graphic design, resort development, and entrepreneurship. 
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Darren is also a professional photographer with a focus on tourism, portrait, lifestyle, and nature photography through Darren Robinson Photography. His photos have been published in ads, newspaper, stock photo websites, and magazines worldwide. As an avid hiker and mountain biker, he greatly enjoys the outdoors no matter what season it is. Other passions include playing guitar, songwriting, movies, food, swimming, and family adventures. He brings to Enderby his wife Stacy, and daughters Sadie (5) and Holly (3) who are all enthusiastic adventurers eager to call the Enderby area home.

Chamber President Ted Morrison states " Our mission as a Chamber of Commerce is to advance the prosperity of our business community through leadership, advocacy, and service and our vision is a vibrant, diverse, and successful business sector that inspires, respects, supports, and serves a healthy community. We are confident that Darren brings the qualities and the experience that will strongly aid us in achieving our goals. Please join us in welcoming Darren and his family to our community".
Morrison goes on to say "and we certainly would like to acknowledge our outgoing Executive Director, Tate Bengtson. It's hard to put in words how valuable Tate's time at the Chamber has been. When Tate joined our Chamber just over three years ago, we were on the cusp of making some significant changes to how our Chamber functioned and the overall direction the Chamber was moving in. Without Tate's exceptional skills and tremendous capacity, we as a Chamber would never have been able to accomplish all of the positive achievements to date. Hats off to a job more than well done!! And, we also need to acknowledge the great work of Willow Burton who left our Chamber of Commerce in mid-October. We wish Willow all the best in this new chapter of her life and her move to Squamish".
Emergency Social Services Training Well Attended
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On Sunday, November 20, twenty-two participants of Enderby and rural Enderby attended the Emergency Support Services (ESS) volunteer training day. The training was provided by the North Okanagan Emergency Management (NOEM) and hosted by the Enderby & District Chamber of Commerce.
Emergency Support Services-trained volunteers play a critical role in their community in times of disaster or emergency.  Most recently, the Tolko Mill fire required Emergency Support Services.  These volunteers help to provide basic amenities to people whose homes have been lost or made unsafe during an emergency.
"It was great to see such strong support for this initiative.  In the matter of one day, we went from having two people trained to provide Emergency Support Services up to twenty-two people.  This is one of several key components of being a well-prepared community when faced with a disaster.  This adds to our depth, capacity, and commitment," explains Madison Giesbrecht with the Enderby Chamber, who also attended the training as a participant.
"I would like to thank the Enderby & District Credit Union and CanHealth & Dental, who made generous contributions to cover snacks and lunch for the volunteers. I also appreciate the hard work and knowledge that the dedicated staff of North Okanagan Emergency Management shared with local volunteers."
Highway Updates – Get the Scoop on Facebook

The Enderby Chamber Facebook page is your source for the latest updates on the Highway 97A (George Street) construction through Enderby.  “Like” us today so that you can get all of the regular updates streaming on your personal Facebook page!
Announcing the Enderby Chamber Learning Network

The Enderby and District Chamber of Commerce is excited to announce a new member benefit program that will provide your business with significantly discounted online training. The Enderby Chamber Learning Network offers small and medium sized organizations over 4,000 high-quality elearning courses and over 1,000 online instructional videos from many of the top content producers in the industry. All of these courses will be available for your company to access through the newly launched Enderby Chamber Learning Network. 

The courses cover a wide range of topics like business and professional skills training, computer skills training, leadership and management training, IT certification, new manager training, workplace health and safety training, industry specific training courses, and sales training. The Chamber has negotiated a significant discount (20%) on all training for members 

Winning More Business Series - Lunch and Learn
Real Rousseau of Real Focus Business Consulting (Vernon) struck a chord with eighteen very interested business people who participated in his engaging lunch and learn session on November 9.  Real’s mission is to support business owners to “unleash your passion” in the attainment of achieving business goals and vision.

The chord he struck with us was something of which we are all guilty, and unfortunately this characteristic is a habit that can and does get in the way of achieving our dreams:  Procrastination.   Luckily for anyone, though, this habit can be replaced with a more positive and productive habit – building self-accountability – through deliberate and strategically-focused plans and actions that enable us to “keep our eye on the ball (goal)” and ensuring our businesses succeed in a progressive and deliberate manner.  Following are some of the key points of Real’s presentation.
You can stop the procrastination cycle by:

· Having a clear vision of where you want your business and personal vision to go.
· Creating a path to achieve the vision
· Drilling down to create a doable process that you are more likely to follow:
· Setting goals
· Creating tactics to achieve the goals
· Identifying the tasks that need to be accomplished to achieve the tactics 

You can build self-accountability through:
· Having visual reminders nearby to keep us focused on what’s most important
· Creating a vision board to pictorially display your business and personal goals
· Using your computer’s scheduler (i.e. Outlook) to manage your time
· Getting help when you need it
· Remembering Real’s 4-D’s Rule:
Delete it!

Delegate it!

Do it!

Diarize it! (schedule it)

Think about how employing even one or two of Real’s processes could be incorporated into your daily business practices – and increase your revenue, increase the success of your business, and attain your goals and dreams.  How often do we think to ourselves “I’ll follow up on this idea later” and then the urge to “do” passes in the demands of the present moment? The opportunity to effect this very positive change in your business is lost due to procrastination.  What if you built your self-accountability by scheduling this activity and following through on it?  Imagine what the possibilities could be! What’s stopping you?
More information can be found on Real’s website:  www.realfocusbc.com or connect directly with Real at 250-308-6212 or real@realfocusbc.com.
Article Submitted by Shirley Leonard from Pinnacle Organizational Performance Solutions

Warren’s Safety Tip

Warren Smith is with RCMP Safe Communities.

Internal Theft

It is estimated that 65% of employees take office supplies home; however, 10% of these are taking home more than just pens. There are many reasons for internal theft:

· A need for money to support a lifestyle or family. 

· Revenge. Often employees are irritated about their current situation or angry towards the people above them and steal as a means of getting back at the company. 

· The thrill and excitement employees get when they steal. They consider it a game.

There are four steps that you can take in order to reduce internal theft:

1. First, create a “culture of honesty” by building awareness and regularly communicating with employees about inventory shrinkage and theft issues.
2. Second, focus on preventing internal theft by using technology effectively. The primary objective of using technology such as cameras is to deter internal theft.
3. Third, identify your high-risk merchandise and ensure that your attention and prevention measures are focused on those items that are the most expensive and/or easiest to steal. 
4. Fourth, make sure that you are monitoring the previous three areas. 

Public Notices
Enderby Seeks Volunteers for Rick Hansen 25th Anniversary Relay

Did you know that Enderby has been chosen as an end-of-day celebration community for Rick Hansen’s 25th Anniversary Relay? The Relay will be passing through Enderby on or around April 3, 2012. The City of Enderby is currently seeking volunteers to help the community celebrate this historic occasion! All volunteers are welcome. The relay will bring together volunteers who seek to create a more accessible and inclusive world.
The 25th Anniversary Relay will re-create the Canadian portion of the original Man in Motion Tour.  Seven thousand participants from across Canada will participate in a 12,000 kilometre relay travelling through over 600 communities. The Rick Hansen Relay begins on August 24, 2011 in Cape Spear, Newfoundland and Labrador and concludes on May 22, 2012 in Vancouver, British Columbia. To volunteer, please contact the Enderby & District Chamber of Commerce at 250-838-6727.
Stewardship


Shuswap River Watershed Sustainability Plan Phase II
A workshop to kick-start Phase II of the Shuswap River Watershed Sustainability Plan is planned for November 26 at Riverside Community Hall. 
The workshop will include the following:
· Share the results of the visioning and issue identification phase

· Learn about the activities of groups already active within the watershed

· Begin plan development through the formation of working groups

When: Saturday, November 26 from 10am-3:30pm                                                                                                                              
Where: Riverside Hall, Ashton Creek

Come join this community workshop to provide input on the Shuswap River Watershed Sustainability Plan and network with other groups and individuals interested in the Watershed Sustainability Plan. To assist with catering needs, please RSVP by November 22 to anna.page@rdno.ca, 250-550-3789 or laura.frank@rdno.ca, 250-550-3768.
Recreation

Free Public Skating

Free public skates at the Enderby Arena are now taking place. Skates will be held Sundays from 6:15-7:15pm and Fridays from 8:00-9:00pm.
Unfortunately, the Monday public skate has been cancelled; however, it has been replaced by a public skate on Tuesday instead. The Tuesday public skates will take place from 12-1pm.  
Due to holidays and scheduling conflicts, public skates will be cancelled on the following dates: Friday, December 10; Sunday, December 25; Sunday, January 1; Friday, February 10; Friday, February 24; and Sunday, February 26.

Available ice can be purchased on the same day as availability for $20 per hour or $2 per person per drop in. Reservations will be taken on a first come, first serve basis only on the day of availability. Check with the arena attendant for more information
Available Ice at Enderby Arena
Are you looking to rent ice for birthday parties, games, or tournaments? View our available ice lists at www.enderbychamber.com/recreation. 
Mark Your Calendar
Enderby Open Air Market Christmas Sale 

The Enderby Open Air Market will be holding a Christmas Sale on Friday and Saturday, December 2 and 3 from 9am-2pm at the Enderby Seniors Complex at 1101 George Street (Highway 97A). There will be crafts, jewellery, handicrafts, baking, produce, and more. 

Don’t forget to get your pictures taken with Santa from 10:30am-2:30pm.  Also, you may have pet pictures taken with Santa from 1:30 to 2:30pm. 
Enderby Community Christmas Celebration

Enderby will be hosting its Annual Community Christmas Celebration on Friday, December 2.  The schedule of events is as follows:
6pm – Line up along Cliff Avenue and Belvidere Street to see the Christmas Parade, festive colours and sights, topped off with Santa on his sleigh!

6:15 – 6:30pm – The Candlelit Walk along the Enderby Riverwalk. Collect candles, and your friends next to the Cliffs Cafe, and walk along the river walk sing carols and enjoying this atmosphere of this magical evening.

7pm – Enjoy winter wonderland at Riverside Park Gazebo:

· Bonfire

· Sleigh Rides

· Santa meet and greet

· Christmas Jazz band performance
· Christmas Choir performance

· Santa Story Time

· Free soup for all to warm up with, hot dogs, hamburgers, and hot chocolate by donation served by the Lions Club.
Dress warm, bring all your friends and family, and enjoy the festivities to get you into the holiday spirit! 
Lorenzo’s Café Music Events

On Saturday, December 3, Dan Engelland Blues Band performs at Lorenzo’s Café. Check out their website here.   
On Saturday, December 31 come to Lorenzo’s Café New Year's Eve Event with The Salmon Armenians. Check out The Salmon Armenians here, and join them in ringing in the New Year.   
For more information, visit Lorenzo’s Café’s website.
Member Benefits
Member-to-Member Discounts

Member-to-member discounts are offered between members of the Enderby & District Chamber of Commerce in order to promote local patronage.
· Bombshells Tanning & Esthetics - receive $5 off of any tanning package or $5 off of gel fingernails and toenails. 

· Case Furniture - 15% off of furniture and contractors’ pricing on appliances for all owners of businesses which are current Chamber members.
· Clarion Home Inspections - 10% off services to Chamber members.

· The Crystal Man - 10% discount off of retail crystal purchases on designated open warehouse days at The Crystal Man Wholesale. Keep reading this newsletter for information on the next open warehouse day.

· Deep Creek Tool Museum - group discounts for Chamber members.  Contact deepcrk@telus.net for more information.
· Enderby Autobody - 10% off to Chamber members.
· Energy Moves - 20% off all services to Chamber members. Contact Carole Knopp at energymoves4u@gmail.com. 
· Jennifer Kent Marketing – 10% off of content and social media packages.

· Karen’s Endless Blooms - 10% off purchases for all Chamber Members. For more information call 250-838-5922.
· MacLeod Consulting - 10% off strategic planning, marketing, branding, graphic design, and business coaching services for Chamber members.  For more information, contact macleodconsulting@themacgroup.net. 
· NorVal Computers - 15% off retail and shop pricing for Chamber members.  For more information, call 250-838-6111.
· Okanagan Advertiser - 500 business cards for the price of 250.  Contact the Okanagan Advertiser at 250-838-6017 for more information.
· Splats'in Tsm7aksaltn (Teaching Centre) - $25 off of first childcare bill for all Chamber members.

· Streamers Flower Shop - 10% off flower, gift, and home decor ideas for Chamber members. Does not include party supply store stock upstairs.
· Tony's Tire - VIP pricing on services for Chamber members.
· Vernon Morning Star - 25% off on every Chamber member's first advertising purchase of 2011. Drop by the Chamber to pick up your discount certificate.

Contact Us

Would you like more information about how the Chamber can serve you?  Please give the Chamber a call so that we can schedule an appointment.[image: image1.png]
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